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Launching of E-Visa facility

The Government of Pakistan has launched E-Visa facility with effect from 29
April 2019. All Canadian passport holders can now avail this facility by clicking the
E-Visa tab on Mission’s following website:

www.pakmission.ca

2 All applicants intending to visit Pakistan are encouraged to submit visa
applications online.
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